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 US Beef Could Soon Arrive On Chinese Consumers' Plates  

Progress in US-Chinese negotiations may have finally opened the door 

for US beef exports to resume entry into China's marketplace. (Rod Bain. 

Kent Bacus of the National Cattlemen's Beef Association. Agriculture 

Secretary Sonny Perdue.) 

 

 

Bear River Valley Beef Invites you to a 3-Day High Density Mob 
Grazing School in Humboldt County 

 
CCA members Hugo and Liz Klopper of Bear River Valley Beef are hosting a three 

day High Density Mob Grazing School in Eureka on May 16 - 18 and would like to 

invite fellow ranchers to attend. 

 

The event will feature Ian Mitchell Innes, a South African holistic high density 

rancher and certified holistic educator. Also featured will be  
 guest speaker Mark Bader of Free Choice Enterprises. 
 

Specific topics to be covered will include:   

 How to use mob grazing as a tool to improve the land.  
 How to manage livestock and land for profitability.  

 How to build soils using proper grazing methods. 

and more. 

 

 

For more information call 707-786-9460 or visit  www.BestGrassFedBeef.com 

www.facebook.com/BearRiverValleyBeef/ (see events page.) 

 

 

SB 88 Informational Workshop in Red Bluff 

 
The Resource Conservation District of Tehama County in partnership with the 

Tehama County Farm Bureau invite you to attend an informational workshop on 

recent reservoir and diversion reporting requirements as a result of SB 88 on 

Wednesday, May 24 from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. at the Tehama County Farm Bureau 

located at 275 Sale Lane in Red Bluff. 

  

Attendance is free and lunch will be provided. Discussions will include an overview of 

the requirements, monitoring methods and resources for compliance. Guests will 

hear from featured speakers Kirk Wilbur, California Cattlemen's Association and 

Sawn Pike, Right to Water Engineering. 

  

RSVP to Lindsey Affonso at (530) 737-5180 or via e-mail at 

lindsey@tehamacountyrcd.org. Respond quickly as space is limited.  
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